
 
 

 
 

 
Date:  January 6, 2021 
 
Subject: Student Accommodation in Glen Abbey Encore 
 
The Halton District School Board has an elementary school site reserved within this development, 
Glen Abbey Encore.  
 
This school site has not been purchased by the Board, nor has provincial funding for school 
construction been granted at the present time. In the meantime, any students that move into Glen 
Abbey Encore need to be accommodated in existing schools. Following the current 2020/2021 school 
boundaries, students will register at the following schools: 

• JK to 8 English – Heritage Glen PS 
• 2 to 8 French Immersion – Heritage Glen PS 
• 9 to 12 English – Abbey Park HS 

• 9 to 12 French Immersion – Thomas A. Blakelock HS 

Visit our website, www.hdsb.ca, to learn how to register for school, to look up school contact 
information and to keep up to date on the Board’s future boundary studies and construction projects. 
 
Note to current/potential home purchasers: When the Board determines the need for this 
elementary school site, a boundary review for this school to determine school boundaries and 
programs will occur at a later date and will be initiated approximate one year prior to the opening of 
the school. Please note that if you live within Glen Abbey Encore there is no guarantee that this 
school will be constructed and no guarantee that you will be attending this school if it opens. 
 
Note to the sales offices: Please distribute copies of this letter to your potential clients. Also share 
with clients that have already purchased so they can be updated with new school board information. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding our comments, please contact the Planning Department at 
905-335-3665 or send an email to plan@hdsb.ca. 
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